AH Committee

From: Charles Cappello <charles.cappello@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 3:58 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: WE SUPPORT OLOWALU HOUSING FOR OWNER OCCUPANTS
Aloha,

As a resident of West Maui please use this email as my support of the Lihau’ula Workforce Housing project.

Mahalo,

Charles Cappello
16 Aea PL
Lahaina HI
96761

Sent with aloha...



